PEDRIATRIC CANCER INITIATIVE
Report for 27-D1 Cabinet Meeting on January 30, 2022

Lion Sri informed me that due to issues from COVID the Marshfield Clinic grant that was
successfully obtained has been delayed in implementation. Hopefully that project will be
concluded by summer. There are no plans to submit a grant till fall of this year.

Respectfully submitted,

Lion Julie Baglama

District Chair



